
We will be continuing our 
STEAM Ahead Summer 
Camp with two weeks of 
story time fun! The              
children will be enjoying 
several fun stories this 
week, and focus heavily 
one of our favorites, The 
Very Hungry Caterpillar, 
by Eric Carle. 

 

Language Arts:  

The children will not only 
be enjoying stories, but 
also see them come to life 
through a variety of               
activities. The Very            
Hungry Caterpillar will 
have the children                 
discussing caterpillars, 
butterflies, and delicious 
foods. The kitchen sets 
and science tables will be 
open in the classrooms, to 
have them really explore 

this book hands-on. 

 

Concept:  

The children will learn 
about a caterpillars       
transformation to a             
butterfly, and so much 
more. They will also be                
identifying the days of 
the week, and the                
numbers of foods con-
sumed, as the caterpillar 
eats              throughout 
the book. The sensory 
bins and concept shelfs 
will also be open for the 
children to enjoy.  

 

Motor:  

We hope to enjoy the           
majority of our motor 
time outside, and enjoy 
some of the warmer 
weather. Indoors, the 

children will enjoy games 
that will turn them from a 
caterpillar to a butterfly!  

 

Craft and Writing: 

Caterpillar and butterfly 
themed art will be                 
created. The children will 
get to use the materials 
on our art shelfs to            
create these works. 

 

 

Happy Birthday!!!  

Gabrielle Acosta 7/12 

Olivia Chesak 7/22 

Benjamin Miletich 7/24 

 

*Kindergarten/Alumni               
children, please send 
them to school with a 
water bottle each day! 

• Welcome to our STEAM 
Ahead Summer Camp 
2022. We are excited to 
have your child join us.  

-Please return your signed 
summer tuition policy and 
COVID note, if you haven’t 
already done so.  

 -Also, please return  your 
child’s signed sunscreen/ bug 
spray note, along with the   
labeled bottles, if you            
haven’t already done so.  

• PRESCHOOL                   
(9-12)Parents...Your                
second summer tuition 
payment is due on             
Monday, July 11.  

• Monday, 7/11 and            
Thursday, 7/21...Sprinkler 
Days. Please send your 

child to school with their 
bathing suit on underneath 
their clothes. In a bag, 
please send water shoes, a           
towel, and underwear. 

• Wednesday, July 13...Bike 
Day! Please bring your 
child’s bike and helmet, 
labeled with their name, 
and park it along the front 
of the building. We will 
block off the entrances to 
the parking lot and ride 
around! 

• Tuesday, 7/19...Special 
Mammal Visitor. 

• Friday, 7/22….Story time 
with Ms. Paddy Lynn.  

• The last day of Summer 
Camp is August 5. 

• We will be open for            
daycare students only for 
the week of August 8. 

• Drive-Through Meet the 
Teacher Night will be on 
Thursday, August 11. Back 
to school packets with 
info on this, and more, will 
be sent home soon. 

• The fall school year           
begins for those               
enrolled on Monday,            
August 15.  

Notes to Parents: 

Weeks 5 and 6: July 11-22, 2022  
Theme: Story Time 
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Have a Great 2 
Weeks! 

 
Bobbie 

Noonan’s Staff 


